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ENERGY EFFICIENCY REBATES ARE 

NOW AVAILABLE TO ALL AUBURN  

UTILITY CUSTOMERS 
Rebates are now offered to Auburn utility customers for 

energy efficiency water heaters, heating and cooling     

systems, and LED lighting. You could be eligible for up to 

$600.00 in rebates. 

If you are planning on purchasing any of the above energy 

efficiency items for your resident or business and are in-

terested in any of these rebates contact  Tammy Nuckolls, 

Financial Officer/City Clerk  

tnuckolls@auburnia.net  

712-830-7226 

NOTICE OF PROCEDURE FOR REQUESTING 

INFORMATION 

FROM  OR REGISTERING COMPLAINTS 

WITH 

AUBURN MUNICIPAL UTILITIES 

Persons desiring to request information 

from or register complaints with Auburn 

Municipal Utilities may do so by contact-

ing: 

Auburn Municipal Utilities 

209 Pine Street, PO Box 238 

Auburn, IA 51433 

Phone 712-830-7226 

 

If your complaint is related to service dis-

connection, safety, or renewable energy 

and Auburn Municipal Utilities does not 

resolve your complaint, you may 

request assistance from the Utilities Divi-

sion,  

Iowa Department of Commerce 

350 Maple Street, Des Moines, Iowa  

50319-0069 

Water Assistance 

Program is  

Available 

Water Assistance Program 

can help with past due water 

bill, and pay reconnection 

fees. 

To be eligible you must be 

under income maximums, 

must demonstrate a water 

burden and must demon-

strate legal U.S. status. If you 

are interested contact: 

New Opportunities, Inc 

23571 Hwy 30 E PO Box 427 

Carroll  IA  51401 

712-792-9266 ext 1630 
 

A u b u r n  N e w s  



Add a 

“PS”…. 

To help a neighbor 

“PS” is Project Share – a program 

that assists needy households in paying 

their winter energy bills. You can help 

this effort by adding a regular Project 

Share contribution to your utility pay-

ment, or by making a direct donation to 

Project Share. These funds are distrib-

uted to your neighbors in need. 

A local social service agency carefully 

identifies those residents who qualify, 

and a local committee oversees Project 

Share to guarantee that all contribu-

tions are handled equitably and effi-

ciently. 

Adding a “PS” – a Project Share 

contribution to your utility payment 

each month is a simple way to share 

some warmth with those who need it.  

Auburn Municipal  

Electric Utility 

PO Box 238 

Auburn IA  51433 

Yes, I’d like to help a neighbor with a tax-

deductible contribution to Project Share. 

_______________________________________ 
Name 

_______________________________________ 
Address 

___________________________________________ 

City   

___________________________________________                                                                           

Phone 

___________________________________________ 

 

 

1 I will contribute $____________ per month to 

Project Share.  

I understand this amount will be billed to me 

monthly. 

 

1 I have enclosed a $___________ donation to 

Project Share. 

      2021-2022  IOWA HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
ATTENTION: RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMERS 
NEED HELP WITH YOUR HEATING BILL? 

The 2021-2022 Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program 

(LIHEAP) has been established to help qualifying low-income Iowa 

homeowners and renters pay for a portion of their primary heating 

costs for the winter heating season. The assistance is based on house-

hold income, household size, type of fuel, and type of housing. If you 

are not sure where to apply, Dial 2-1-1, or visit 

https://humanrights.iowa.gov/dcaa/where-apply to contact your local 

community action agency, or write to: LIHEAP Iowa Department of 

Human Rights Capitol Complex Des Moines, IA 50319  
 

WHEN TO APPLY: 
Elderly (60 & over) and/or disabled: 

October 1, 2021 to April 30, 2022 
All other households: 

November 1, 2021 to April 30, 2022 
 

WHAT TO TAKE: 

Proof of Income (for all household members age 19 and over) Depending upon 
your household income type, income documentation from the past 30 days, 
the last 12 months, or last calendar year, whichever is easier or more benefi-
cial for you. 

Proof of Social Security Numbers for all household members (documentation 
required) Most recent heat bill, Most recent electric bill  

WAGE EARNERS: 

Please bring copies of your check stubs for the 30-day period preceding the date 
of application, or a copy of your most recent federal income tax return. 

 FIXED INCOME: 

This income may include: Social Security Benefits, Supplemental Security In-
come, Family Investment Program, Veteran's Assistance, Unemployment Insur-
ance, and pensions.  Please bring copies of your check stubs from the previous 
30 days. 

 SELF-EMPLOYED/FARMERS: 
Please bring a copy of your most recent federal income tax return. 

FIP RECIPIENTS: 
Please bring your current DHS Notice of Decision or contact your local office for 
acceptable document information. 

If you receive alimony or child support, it will also need to be verified. 

Additional income not listed here may be required.  

          INCOME MAXIMUMS 

Household Annual   

Size Gross Income   

1 $25,760   

2 $34,840   

3 $43,920   

4 $53,000   

5 $62,080   

6 $71,160   

7 $80,240   

8 $89,320   

For households with more than eight members, 

add $9,080 for each additional member. 


